
From: Travis Torreyson <ttorreyson@csid.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Alina Averyaavery@csid.com 
Date: 10/21/2013 1:23:24 PM

Subject: RE: AARP Tele-Town Hall

By physically, I am assuming you mean in the AARP office?

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 12:21 PM
To: Travis Torreyson; Alina Avery
Subject: AARP Tele-Town Hall

Travis,
Please reference the email below.

AARP Tele-Town Hall
October 31st @10am
AARP Office downtown- 1201 Main Street Suite 1720

They are requesting someone from CSID physically be present for this call.
Carri Lybarker is running point for this AARP Tele-Town Hall - her contact information is below.

I can help schedule a call with you and Carrie if that would be helpful regarding details about this call.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Grube-Lybarker, Carri
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 12:32 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: AARP Tele-Town Hall

Hi Katherine,

Following up on our call, the AARP Tele-Town Hall will be on October 31st @10am at the AARP Office downtown-
1201 Main Street, Suite 1720. AARP will call their South Carolina members in the 65+ category for this one. We
anticipate callers wanting information on enrollment and answers to basic questions about the process, as based on 
the call last year to this age group.

Typically there is a script for the call coordinated by AARP to make sure each participant has a moment to share info 
they feel is important. I'll check with Juliana to see if she has seen one yet and if not, to reach out to AARP on it.

Let me know if you need any further information~

Thanks,
Carri
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Carri Grube Lybarker, Esq.
Administrator | SC Department of Consumer Affairs
2221 Devine Street, Suite 200
P.O. Box 5757 | Columbia, SC 29250-5757
803.734.4297 | 803.734.4229 FAX
www.consumer.sc.gov **Please note new website address**

http://www.consumer.sc.gov

